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REMINDER  
 

Next meeting is FEBRUARY 6 AT 6:30P  at the Fallbrook Community Center.  
 
Don’t forget; 
Name tag 
Show and Tell Quilts 
Quilts of Love 
Birthday Girls door prizes 
 
The Newsletter deadline is the 20th of each month. 
QUILTDLT@AOL.COM — Diane Trappen 

HAPPY  
VALENTINES  
DAY 
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 2020 February's President's Message 
 
Hi Everyone, 
 
It’s amazing how quickly this year is moving forward. January’s meeting was really a 
great opportunity to learn some new from our own talented ladies. Thank you to Deb 
Raver, Connie Follstad, Penny Bottomly and Jan Chow for sharing your expertise with all 
of us. We also had a very productive “quilts of love” workshop, thank you to everyone 
who was able to attend. 
 
February will be another great meeting with a trunk show from another great quilter, 
Sue Bouchard. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all soon and checking out what terrific quilts you’ve been 
making, so please bring things to show and tell, it’s often the best part of our meetings. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Sylvia Williams            

  FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 
 
Jessie Lee Feb 3 
Floyce Royer Feb 3 
Sharon Walters Feb 10 
Sheryl Kaplan Feb 12 
Irene Althaus Feb 13 
Barbara Vajda Feb 16 
Barbara Ericson Feb 18 
Sharon Boehm Feb 24 
Sarah Sandor Feb 28 
 
Please bring a quilt related item for the Birthday drawings table! 



JANUARY TREASURER REPORT…...Barbara Vajda 
 
INCOME: 
 
BIRTHDAY DRAWING     $54.00 
CUP AND A QUARTER        21.00 
DOOR PRIZE     41.00 
QUILT SHOW     25.00 
OPPORTUNITY QUILT  150.00 
 
       TOTAL INCOME              $291.00 
 
EXPENSES: 
 
HOSPITALITY              $  53.43 
MEETING ROOM RENT             2,640.00 
MEMBERSHIP FEES  100.00 
QUILTS OF LOVE  202.73 
 
 TOTAL EXPENSES      $3,527.03 

 
QUILT SHOW 
 
PRESENTED BY FRIENDSHIP SQUARE QUILT GUILD 
“ALIVE WITH COLOR” 
MARCH 14 AND 15 - SAT 10-5   SUN 1-4 
LaHABRA COMMUNITY CENTER 
101 W,. LaHABRA BLVD, LaHABRA, CALIF  90631 
 
 ADMISSTION:   $8.00 
 
www.fsqg.org 

 
FALLBROOK QUILT GUILD CLASSES AND MEETINGS………….Dixie Johns 

 
 
 
February Meeting: The master quilter, teacher and designer, 
Sue Bouchard will present her extensive and wonderful trunk 
show. Sue spent 27 years working and traveling with Eleanor 
Burns, and we are so very lucky that she has retired to live in 
Fallbrook where she enriches quilters in our area by teaching at 
the Quilters Cottage and presenting to our guild. Get ready to be      
impressed with her quilts. 
 
 

 
February Workshop: Sue Bouchard will cover straight binding, French, accent, back to 
front, infinity and techniques on how to change the color of the binding to enhance the 
design of the front of your quilt. Each one offers a different design option for the perfect 
finish to your quilt. 
 
March workshop: The Big Bag Workshop will be at bargain price and presented by our 
own Deb Raver. If you are tired of struggling to bring your bed sized quilt or materials to 
a meeting, workshop, or friendship group, this big bag is the answer. It is made of 32 six 
inch blocks or whole cloth. Participants will need to have the 4 x 8 block rectangular 
(approximately 24” x 48”) shape already quilted before coming to the workshop. You will 
finish the project that day! 



Executive Board Minutes for January 17, 2020 

Sylvia Williams called the meeting to order.  In attendance were Sylvia Williams, Barbara 
Vajda, Mara Woods, Dianne Parker, Karen Johnston,  and Jo Anne Russell.  

The treasurer's report was given by Barbara Vajda.  We are still waiting for the final   
numbers for the quilt show 

Jan Conklin, for Ways and Means, was unable to attend, but did send a report that there 
are a number of members still need to pay for their Opportunity Tickets.  She is sending 
out an email to remind them.  

Membership report by Mara Woods and Karen Johnston informed us that we have 97 
members.  

Dianne Parker needs 1099 info, for her to send in her report. 

There was discussion about possible changes to the quilt show. 

The board  discussed ideas for the new board for next year.  If you would like to be a 
part of the new board for the next year, please let Sylvia Williams know of your inter-
est.  If you are not sure, but would like more information, you may also call the  board 
member that is in that current position.   

Meeting was adjourned. 

Minutes submitted by Jo Anne Russell 

Fallbrook Quilt Guild Regular Meeting minutes for January 9, 2020 
 
Call to order- Sylvia Williams 
 
Reminder that we are having our “Quilts of Love” workshop this Saturday at FPUD. Join us for some fun 
and relaxed sewing. 
 
Program for tonight is Tips &Tricks. Members enjoyed visiting and learning from                                    
our own quilt experts, Deb Raver, Connie Follstad, Penny Bottomly and Jan Chow. 
 
Regular Business meeting to included; 
 
Treasurer's report by Barbara Vajda 
 
Ways & Means by Sylvia Williams. We still need volunteers to sell tickets at Road2CA on Saturday       
January 25th. Please contact Mara Woods if interested. Members who haven’t yet picked up their own     
tickets were requested to do so. 
 
Quilt show discussion; Penny Bottomly advised members that the deadline for submitting receipts for the 
quilt show is January 15, 2020. 

 
Special raffle for Quilts of Love participation won by Dianne Parker 
Show and Tell, Monthly Drawing, Cup & A Quarter, Birthday Drawing. 
 
Our next executive Board meeting will be on January 17th at 10:00 at the Fallbrook P.ublic Library 


